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ANNUAL MEETING 

 

Monday, December 1st    

7:00 p.m. 

Walla Walla Community College 

Water & Environmental Center 
See the back of this flyer for map  
 

 
 
 

A Discussion of the Tucannon River Steelhead Fishery 
Presented by 

 

JOE BUMGARNER 
Fisheries Program Manager 

Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife 
 

Joe will provide an update on the status of the fishery, including of returns and harvest management. 
 
 
 

Joe started with Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife in 1993 in the Southeast Washington Region, 
primarily monitoring Tucannon River Spring Chinook. Between 2000 and 2013, he tracked and estimated 

hatchery and wild steelhead returns to Southeast Washington as part of the yearly monitoring that occurs 
under the Lower Snake River Compensation Plan (LCSRP). Currently, Joe is the Project Leader for Hatchery 

Evaluations under the LSCRP for Washington. 

 
 

This event is free and open to everyone. 
Light refreshments provided.  

 
 

For information, call the Tri-State Steelheaders at 529-3543. 

                                                                                                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
  


